IN RESPONSE, PLEASE REFER TO: M001204B

December 18, 2000

MEMORANDUM William D. Travers

TO: Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON LICENSE RENEWAL GENERIC AGING LESSONS LEARNED (GALL)

REPORT, STANDARD REVIEW PLAN (SRP), AND REGULATORY GUIDE (RG), 2:00 P.M., MONDAY, DECEMBER 4, 2000, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO

PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the status of license renewal guidance documents (Generic Aging Lessons Learned (GALL) report, Standard Review Plan and Regulatory Guide), and received comments from representatives of the Nuclear Energy Institute and the Union of Concerned Scientists.

There were no requirements identified for staff action.

cc: Chairman Meserve

Commissioner Dicus Commissioner Diaz Commissioner McGaffigan Commissioner Merrifield

OGC CFO CIO OCA OIG OPA

Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)

PDR - Advance